
LONGVIEW SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Meeting Minutes 

September 23, 2014 

Attendees: Karen Nelson, Donna Gallup, Chet Musgrove, Krista Miller, Debbie Graham,                

Carol Robertson, Jeannine Tucker, Stacey McPherson, Carole MacLeod, Deanna Sinton, Beth Leroux, 

Marina Moon  

Call to Order:  6:23 pm 

Additions:  

Secretary Report:  

Board Report – Jeannine Tucker: 

 Welcome to the New Super-Intendant – John Bailey, effective August 1st, 2014.  He has visited 

all the schools and will be around for more visits throughout the year. 

 Foothills School Division is waiting to hear what may come about from the new Premier and 

government. 

Village Report: 
 Village has received great feedback of all the children’s art work from Longview Days in July. 

 Cultural Days activities will be going on all this week in Longview. 

Administrative/Principal Report – Filed as reported by Chet Musgrove. 

New Business: 

 School Website – updated every day by Mrs. D Graham.  If there is anything not on the website, 

please let Debbie know and she will put it on the site. 
 Purchases – Ever-greening for technology update, we have purchased 10 I-Pads and 10 desk top 

computers.  Mr. Musgrove has bought new Phys. Ed equipment as well. 

 SLA – Grade 3’s taking the Student Learning Assessments which is based on Grade 2 curriculum.  

It will be starting on September 29th and will the process will take up to 10 days.  The 

assessment is done online.  Students’ results will give feedback to the teachers as to where the 

students are at.  

 Curriculum Redesign – is on the website.  If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call the 

school.   



Old Business: 
 

Adjournment:   
Longview School Council Meeting  – 7:13pm 

Longview Fundraising Society Meeting 
 

Call to Order:  7:18 pm 
 

Additions: Update to Casino 

New Business:   

 Christmas Fair/Fundraising – we are looking to form a committee to help out with the Christmas 

Fair/Fundraising for Longview School.  All fundraising proceeds go into our general account 

which is then used to purchase necessities for the school.  Casino money raised has specific rules 

as to what we can spend the money on.  So fundraising is very important to help the school.  

There will be a letter coming out very soon to parents. 

 The next casino will take place 2nd Quarter of 2017.  (April/May/June) 

 School Council would like to send out a very huge THANK YOU to all who volunteered for our 

last casino in May 2014.   

Old Business: 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  As reported by Karen Nelson 

Requisitions: 
 

Adjournment:  8:02 pm 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday October 21st, 2014 @ 6:00pm 

Free Babysitting and Pizza for the kids 

 


